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Dear Parents and Carers, 

The new catering software will be in use from Friday 18 September and all boys will be given their new chip 

card to replace the use of thumbprints to use from this date.  This will not affect your balances for lunch 

money on ParentPay accounts so please continue to add credit as normal.  

The Dining Hall will be serving take away breakfast options between 08.00 and 08.30 and all students 

can purchase breakfast during this time as long as they wear a mask whilst in the queue and whilst ordering, 

breakfast items can then be taken to Form Rooms.   

Students bringing their own lunch will be required to eat in their form rooms; students purchasing lunch 

from the Dining Hall will be required to eat in the Dining Hall; students purchasing lunch from the Lower 

Foyer Pod can use the picnic tables in the Quad. 

Sandwiches can be purchased from the Quad Tuk Tuk - masks must be worn whilst queuing. 

Year groups at the Field can purchase sandwiches from the Tuk Tuk located there. 

6th Form continue to have sole use of the 6th Form Centre cafe area. 

The Year Group lunch arrangements have been reviewed and changes are in bold below. 

   Dining Room & Quad   Lower Foyer   Field    

Monday   
12:30pm-1:00pm Year 8   
1:00pm-1:30pm Year 7  

12:30pm-1:00pm Year 9   
1:00pm-1:30pm Year 10   

Year 11   

Tuesday   
12:30pm-1:00pm Year 11   
1:00pm-1:30pm Year 8   

12:30pm-1:00pm Year 7  
1:00pm-1:30pm Year 9   

Year 10   

Wednesday   
12:30pm-1:00pm Year 7   
1:00pm-1:30pm Year 11   

12:30pm-1:00pm Year 10   
1:00pm-1:30pm Year 8   

Year 9   

Thursday    
12:30pm-1:00pm Year 10   
1:00pm-1:30pm Year 9   

12:30pm-1:00pm Year 11  
1:00pm-1:30pm Year 7   

Year 8   

Friday    
12:30pm-1:00pm Year 10 
1:00pm-1:30pm Year 9   

12:30pm-1:00pm Year 8  
1:00pm-1:30pm Year 11   

Year 7   

  

 
 

Sue Gordon 

Director Finance & Estates 
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